MOST URGENT
M. Phil Students

(Admission Batch-201 9)

t is hereby requested to all concerned M. Phil students
(Admission Batch of 2019) to urgently contact their
Supervisors and finalize the submission of their Dissertations

latest by Friday, 30" December, 2022.

Dr. Tila Kumar

Convenor,

M. Phil Committee, 2022-23




